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American Roland Food Corp. recalls olives because of product quality issue 
 
The Kane County Health Department is advising that American Roland Food Corp., of New York, 
N.Y., is initiating a recall of one lot of Roland Manzanilla Olives Stuffed with Anchovies, due to a 
product quality issue that may pose a potential health hazard to those who consume the 
product. 
 
No illnesses have been reported to date. This lot of Roland Manzanilla Olives Stuffed with 
Anchovies was distributed nationwide and internationally to food distributors, food service 
customers, grocery chains, and other retail locations for further distribution or use. No other 
Roland Manzanilla Olives Stuffed with Anchovies products are affected by the recall. 
No illnesses have been reported to date. 
 
For lot numbers and product photos please visit the FDA web site by clicking here. 
 
The recall was initiated after the company received a notification from the FDA. The company has 
notified the manufacturer of the findings in order to conduct a joint investigation as to what caused the 
problem. 
 

Consumers can visit www.rolandfood.com, or contact its Consumer Hotline at 1-800.221.4030 
ext. 222, Monday – Friday, 9am-5pm EST, for further information about the recall and for 
instructions on obtaining replacement product. 
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